



West Stoke Road Lavant Chichester West Sussex PO18 0BW

Tel: 01243 527382

E-mail: office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk Website: www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

Friday 3rd October 2025

Dear Parents,

Robin Class Visiting Workshop - The Great Fire of London

As a roaring start to our first learning journey after the half term break, we will be visited by a drama workshop. This will take place on the first afternoon back **Tuesday 4th November 2025**. To help cover the cost of the workshop, I am asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 per child. Please could consent and payment be made via Arbor. If your child is in receipt of the 'Pupil Premium Grant', your voluntary contribution has automatically been reduced to 50%. Please do speak to Mr King or one of us in confidence if you are unable to contribute on this occasion.

We are subsidising the cost of this workshop because we know from past success how it enriches the learning for the children.

During the workshop, the children will be heading to the 17th century to find the answers to some of the following questions: How did 'The Great Fire of London' start? Why did it last so long? How did it spread? All of the children will have the opportunity to take part in re-enacting this significant event in British history.

Kind regards,



















